
WEEK AT A  GLANCE 
GARDEN AVENUE PUBLIC  SCHOOL  

225 GARDEN AVENUE,  TORONTO,  ON   M6R 1H9 
416-393-9165   GARDEN@TDSB.ON.CA  

Week of April 3 – April 7, 2017 

The Character Education focus for April is Co-operation 
 

THIS WEEK AT GARDEN 

Monday, April 3 – Day 3 

 Primary knitting club – Lunch 

Tuesday, April 4– DAY 4 

 Honesty Assembly 1:45 PM – RM 205 Hosting 
 Junior Robotics at Lunch and 3:30-4:30 PM 

Wednesday, April 5 – DAY 5 

 Silver Birch meeting Lunch and recess 
 Matilda rehearsal – Lunch and 3:30-4:30 PM 
 Pottery – Rm 102 AM and 103 PM 

Thursday, April 6– Day 1 

 Junior Robotics at Lunch and 3:30-4:30 PM 
 Pottery – Rm 106 AM and 101 PM 
 Safe and Caring Schools Meeting – 11:45 PM - 

Library 

Friday, April 7 – Day 2 

 Staffing Model Due to the Superintendent  
 Pottery – RM 103 AM and 104 PM 

UPCOMING EVENTS   

April 12 – International Day of Pink 
April 12 – KG concert 6:15 PM 
April 12 – Primary Book Sale 
April 13 – Dress Rehearsal Talent Show 
April 14-17 – Easter Weekend 
April 20 – Talent Show 

GARDEN SCHOOL NEWS 

This upcoming week we have all six of our Primary 
classes, from grade 1-3 participating in a pottery 
workshop. Toronto potter; Paul Steward is returning 
to Garden for 3 full days. The students will hand-
throw a piece of art with clay, the pieces will then be 
bisque fired. Thank you to our wonderful School 
Council for generously sponsoring fifty percent of 
the cost of the workshops. 

International Day of Pink is fast approaching. As 
always we will show our Garden support of this day 
by all wearing pink shirts. Please let me know in the 
office if you would be interested in ordering a pink 
Garden shirt in time for April 12. If we have enough 
interest we will once again open up the Garden T-
shirt website for ordering. 

Either this past week or early next week you will be 
receiving the TDSB Parent Census. This census is 
voluntary however the data collected from the 
census helps to provide the school system, parents 
and the community with valuable information to 
help improve our schools for the benefit of all our 
students. If you do not receive your parent census 
please speak to your child’s classroom teacher or 
speak to us in the office. Students from grade 4- 6 
will also be filling out a Student Census however this 
brief census will be conducted during class time. If 
you have any questions please do not hesitate to ask 
in the office. 

Ms. Hardy 

 

“If everyone helps to hold up the sky, then one person does not become tired.”  
― Askhari Johnson Hodari  

http://www.goodreads.com/author/show/3000871.Askhari_Johnson_Hodari

